
Special Called Board Meeting of Rotary 

Club of Space Center 
September 9, 2013 

 
 

 

Attendees:  Bill Hughes, Ralph Kramer, Dennis Paul, Teri Crawford, John Swartwout, 
Marilyn Musial, Scott Rainey, Sheryl Berg. 

 
A special called board meeting of the Rotary Club of Space Center was called 

immediately after the close of the regular club meeting on September 9, 2013. 

 
A new member proposal was submitted to the board for consideration by Scott Rainey.  

The board approved the membership proposal and directed the club secretary to send the 
proposal to the membership for the seven day review. 

 

The board was adjourned with no other business. 
 

Submitted by club secretary John Branch 


